
 

      
 

 

 

 
 
 

  
 
“P”  8   (2018) 
 
Albany, New York 

  
 September 14, 2018 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  IRP Update – Emergency Waivers for Carriers Providing Emergency Relief 
 
A State of Emergency is in effect for Alabama, Kentucky, Georgia, North Carolina, and 
Virginia due to the impact of extreme weather. Temporary waivers of the requirements 
for registration, hours of service, and size and weight restrictions for certain vehicles are 
in effect for carriers who are providing emergency services and supplies to support 
disaster relief. A copy of each declaration is attached.  
  
Please share this information with appropriate staff.  Thank you. 
 

      Theresa L. Egan 
 Executive Deputy Commissioner 
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